
EAGLE View 
The weekly newsletter of Kankakee Trinity Academy 

 

Thursday, March 28, 2024 

Student Count: 318 

 

Sightings 

• Friday, March 29th-No School, Good Friday 

• Monday, April 1st-April 5th EASTER BREAK! 

• Monday, April 1st, Last chance for early bird registration! 

• The week of April 15th-Achievement Testing. More info to come. 

• Wednesday, April 17th-Spring Sports Photos 

• Friday, April 19th-11:30 AM Dismissal 

• Saturday, April 20th-KTA AUCTION!!!  

• Tuesday, April 23rd- Spring Band Concert, 7PM 

• Thursday, April 25th-Celebration of the Arts, 6:30 PM 

 

Athletic News  

We are missing our Coach Lawrence this year!  Ashley Seyden and Chrissy Hathaway have 

stepped up and are filling his very big shoes in the Athletic Department!  The email to reach out 

with questions for athletics is:   athletics@k3trinityacademy.org 

All athletes are required to have a current sports physical.  A school physical can take the place 

of a sports physical.  Athletic paperwork also needs to be completed.  This year, each athlete’s 

account will be charged with sports fee.  No need for you to sign up online.  

Watch our home games using this link: 

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/kankakee-trinity-academy-kankakee-il/gamd6eca069f1 

 

 

 

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/kankakee-trinity-academy-kankakee-il/gamd6eca069f1


Academic News 

 -To find information on ACT test dates and sign up, click below: 

             https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/registration.html 

 To find information on SAT test dates and sign up, click below: 

 https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register  

   

Student Council News: 
 
 
1. For those who like to plan ahead: April's Fun Friday will be on April 26, and the theme is 
"Dress Up/Dress Down". Students, teachers, and staff can choose to dress up for the day and 
come in their fanciest outfits, or they can dress down and wear pajamas. May's Fun Friday 
will be on May 10 and will be the last Fun Friday of the year. The theme for May will be 
"College Swag" and will be an opportunity for our seniors to rep the colleges they are 
going to next year...and all other students are invited to wear college gear from their 
favorite colleges too.  
 
2. Student Council elections for next year’s Student Council will be coming up at the end of 
April. Current Student Council members will be visiting study halls to explain what we do; 
but any 8th -11th graders who are interested in running should also feel free to ask any 
current member, Mr. ET, or Mrs. Boerema for information.  
 
3. We'd love to invite all parents and families to the last chapel of the year on May 8. This 
is the Student Council's spring chapel, and it's going to be good!  A Student Council member is 
putting together an amazing video with interviews with the seniors about their faith 
journeys at KTA.  Please mark your calendars and join us! 
 
4.The Teacher of the Year award nominations have been tallied and are going to the 
Education Committee next week! Winners will be announced at the Academic Awards in May.  
 
5. Stay tuned for more information about upcoming events, including our Mini-golf outing at 
Adventure Commons and the opportunity to support the Pregnancy Resource Center by 
joining the Student Council on the KTA Team at the PRC Walk on April 27.   
 

 
 

https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/registration.html
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register


 

Just a reminder...Pink eye is going around!!  After your child is on eye 

drops from the doctor for 24hrs, they may return to school. If your child 

has a fever, is vomiting, or has diarrhea, they may not come to school 

until they are 24 hours free of their sickness. Thank you for continuing 

to do a great job keeping your sick kiddos home! 

 

 


